
 

NETHER PROVIDENCE TOWNSHIP 

COMMITTEE MEETINGS – June 4, 2015 
 

 

Executive Session (7:00 pm) - 

 

Roll Call and Pledge of Allegiance (7:30 pm) – 

 

Public Comments - 

 

Recognition of Strath Haven Hockey Team 

 

Appointments to Boards and Commissions – opening on Parks Commission 

 

Finance and Administration Committee (Mike Dougherty) – 

 PEMA Loan and DVRFA documents 

 Sound system upgrade 

 Gouley Funds 

 Electric renewal rates  

 

Community Enhancement Committee (Larry Baker) – 

 COSPRP (Multi-municipal open space plan) public meeting held May 27 

 Summer Recreation Program (starts Monday, June 22) 

 Grant for trails at Furness Park 

 

Public Safety Committee (Nate Much) – 

 Stop sign requests 

 Traffic calming list 

  

Public Works Committee (Robert O’Connor) –   

 Road Resurfacing  

  

Building and Zoning Committee (Bob Kenworthy) – 

 SEPTA – replacement of the Crum Creek viaduct website is up 

 Flood Plain ordinance (DCED questioned some changes)  

 Release of single lot escrow (Quindlen Assocs for 36 Brookside Road)   

       

Infrastructure Committee (Matt Sullivan) –  

 Sewer lateral inspection ordinance  

        

Managers Report – Scout project in Leiper Park completed; NP Historical Society presentation 

on Fort Mifflin on June 10 at Furness Library; Rain Garden website;  

 

 

Adjournment -   Next meeting is the Legislative Meeting on June 11 


